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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CEVTER 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BO[ LEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: July 10,2007 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Kiwanis L. Curry, Regulatory Analyst 11, Division of Competitive Markets & 
Enforcement 

Docket No. 070050- Compliance investigation of NETECOM, Inc. for apparent 
violation of Rule 25-04.470, F.A.C, Registration Required. 

RE: 

Please add the attached documents to the docket file. 
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Kiwanis L. Curry 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-41 3 - 6 6 6 2  [Phone) 
850-41 3-6663 [Fax) 

Dear Ms. Kiwanis and the Florida Public Service Commission, 

Per our telephone conversation, I am presenting NETECOM’s proposal to cease operating in the state of 
Florida in lieu of paying the $25,000 penalty and registering as an IXC a t  this time. 

NETECOM currently provides telecommunications services to approximately 1 43 Florida residents, 
NETECOM will send a letter (EXHIBIT A] to these customers which will explain that  their service will be 
transferred to  TELENATIONAL Communications [TNC]. In addition, attached is NETECOM and 
TELENATIONAL’S joint petition t o  transfer these customers and request a waiver of the carrier selection 
requirement Rule 25-4.1 18, F.A.C. 

Also, as requested, attached you will find a list containing all our active Florida customers whom will be 
transferred to  TELENATIONAL direct service. [Exhibit B] 

I a m  hopeful this will resolve any and all problems with the Florida Public Service Commission. I am optimistic 
that  perhaps in the future we may have the pleasure of working with the Florida Public Service Commission. 

Thank you 

NlMA ALIZADEH 
President & CEO 
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EXHIBIT A 

July 06, 2007 

Dear Customer: 

W e  would like thank you for being a loyal NETECOM customer and using NETECOM honest long-distance 
service brought to  you by a partnership with TELENATIONAL, a registered carrier with the state of FLORIDA. 
With this letter, we would like to  notify you that starting August 1 2007, your long-distance account will be 
transferred to  TELENATIONAL direct service. Please read the following carefully and do not hesitate to  
contact our customer service department if you have any questions: 

0 

This change will not affect or  in any way disrupt your current service. 
Your account history will be transferred to  Telenational Direct service. 
Your quality service will continue with honest billing 
You will be receiving invoices in the same manner as current 
You will make your payment to  TELENATIONAL COMMUNICATIONS as will be directed on your invoice 

W e  realize you have a choice of carriers. Subject to  the terms and conditions of your existing contract with 
NETECOM partnered with Telenational, you have the right t o  choose a different carrier for your services, If 
you have any questions, please call one of Telenational customer service representatives at  1.8OO.xxxxxx. 

Thank you for your attention 

NETECOM man age m ent 
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